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Dear Supporter/Community Member,
El Capitan High School’s Baseball Boosters will be hosting a special Dinner/Dance on Saturday, May 5, 2018. Proceeds from this annual event are designated towards the expenses to maintain the ever-increasing costs of this program. This includes uniforms, equipment, and field maintenance. 

This letter comes as a request for you to join us in our efforts by supporting our hard working student athletes. El Capitan’s Baseball Student Athletes not only pursue excellence on the field, but also represent a shared value for our school, family, and community. 

Our goal is to acquire sufficient funds from sponsors to strengthen the foundation of our team and to ensure the future success of the program. Given that we are non-profit organization, your donation is tax deductible and serves as an excellent way to give back to your community. 
Please help make a difference by contributing to the success of this superb group. 

If you would like to donate in a different way or should you have any questions, please contact me by calling my office at (209) 384-5500.

Thank you for considering this opportunity.
Sincerely,
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